
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April	5,	2019	
	

TO:	 	 Parents	of	Gr	2	students	
FROM:	 	 Mrs.	Chipman	&	Mrs.	Skalicky	
RE:	 	 Class	Trip	–	Academy	of	Natural	Sciences	
DATE:	 	 Wednesday,	May	15th			
COST:	 	 $10.00	per	chaperone		

 
 

The Second Grade will visit The Academy of Natural Sciences on Wednesday, May 15th.  
Please submit the online permission form for your child to participate in this trip. 
 
Trip Details: 

• Children are to wear their full gym uniform. If weather permits, they will leave their 
sweatpants at school. 

• Ancillae-Assumpta Academy is providing bus transportation for the children.  The 
students will depart AAA at 9:00.   

• Classes will have a Science Detectives Lesson in the morning.  2S at 10:15 a.m. and 2C 
at 11:00 a.m.  You may explore the museum when you are not in the detectives class. 

• Lunch is scheduled from 12:30-1:00 p.m.  After lunch, the children will have additional 
time to tour.  

• Each child brings a bag lunch with his/her name and AAA printed on bag. Please include 
a drink. (No Glass) Please do not send money with your child on the day of the trip. 

• Please adhere to the AAA food policy to ensure the safety of all of our students (nut-
free). If needed, the policy can be found on the school website. 

• Lunches will be collected by homeroom teachers in the classrooms on the morning of the 
trip.  

• Students will board the bus for departure at 1:30 p.m. We estimate our return to the 
Academy at 2:15 p.m.  

 
If you are interested in being a chaperone for the trip, you are asked to provide your own 
transportation and payment for the trip. The total cost per chaperone is $10.00 and must be paid 
in advance. All chaperones are asked to meet in the cafeteria at 8:30 a.m. for a short meeting 
where you will receive your admission bracelet and information for the day. 
 
The primary responsibility of chaperones is to assist us in the safe and careful supervision of our 
children; therefore, no younger siblings are permitted to accompany adult chaperones. We are 
grateful for your presence and thank you for your cooperation. Please feel free to contact us if 
you have any questions. We are looking forward to an enjoyable day! 
 



(Chaperone registration is only available on-line and can be found on the parents’ portal of our 
website.  All adult chaperones must have clearances on file in order to accompany their child on 
any school trip.  Do not include your child in the reservations.  The student price of the trip was 
included in tuition.) 

 
Student & Chaperone Registrations will close on Friday, April 26th, 2019. 

 
 
*MEDICATION POLICY - Emergency medications (inhalers, epi-pens, Benadryl, seizure meds) 
are the only medications carried by teachers on class trips.  Should your child require other 
medications please bring and administer those meds as a parent-chaperone.   
 


